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To: Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Talahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Fm: Thomas L. & Mary V. O'Grady 
293 10 Bryan Way 
Punta Gorda, FL 33582 

imtlog@direcway . corn 
941 637-4971 

-c 
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Re: Legal Notice 

Re: Maltese Developments, Inc. 
Water Certificate No. 61 1-W & Wastewater Certificate No. 527-S, Charlotte County, FL 

Attn: Director 

In answer to a letter from Maltese Developments, Inc. given on October 18,2005, and received 
on October 23, 2005, this letter will serve as our official written reply. 

1. As homeowners in the affected 'territory' as proposed to be added as per the application of 
MSM Utilities, LLC, we wish to make known our opposition. 

2. It is our considered opinion that ths particular part of the proposed addition (Bryan Way, in its 
entirety, and our residence, specifically) is not desirous of inclusion. 

3.  Our recently upgraded septic and water systems (in 2004) will serve us in good stead as they 
are. Both of these systems will not need upgrading or replacing for the forseeable future, 

CMp 4. The paved road, Bryan Way, is private. Property lines of all lots extend to the center of the 

P i l i z e  along this route. COM 
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roadway. To my knowledge, there are no easements available for a private utility company to 

Please direct questions to the undersigned at the contact address given above. 
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1 Thomas L. O'Gr itr y 
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Thomas L. O'Grady 
PO Box 512133 
Punta Gorda, FL 33951-2133 

Mary V. O'Grady 




